
Newsletter Tittan

Newsletter 2 – October 2016 - March 2017

Translation, Innovation and
Technology 

THE TITTAN PROJECT
HAPPY FIRST BIRTHDAY!

                             

TITTAN Project has celebrated its first year, looking for the improvement of the

quality  of health systems through  innovative products and services  in the field of

active and healthy ageing with the exchange and implementation of good practices

among different European regions involved.

After  the  Kick-off  meeting, which  took place  in  Amsterdam last  May, with  the

objective to launch, coordinate and plan the  project activities, each region worked

during the first semester on the development of a Regional Assessment Plan as the,

base for exchange of best practices between the different areas. So, 60 good practices

were identified in total, 17 good practices related to the Thematic Area 1 (INSIDE-OUT

INNOVATION),  20  good  practices  related  to  the  Thematic  Area  2  (OUTSIDE-IN

INNOVATION) and 23 good practices related to Thematic Area 3 (ACTIVE CITTIZENS).

During this year, two interregional workshops took place to develop this exchange of

innovative experiences,  Last September, in Santiago de Compostela, first of them launched

the “OUTSIDE-IN Innovation” action group. And recently, this March, works of the second line

action, “INSIDE-OUT Innovation” were started in Milan.

Besides, last  January  and February  ,  in situ visits of study  were organized in Galicia,

Basque  Country, Scotland  and Lombardy  letting to the partners  of the project  could look

deeper those selected good practices defined in the first thematic area..

Next  months,  the  second  group  of  action  kicked-off  in  Milan,  related  to  the

empowerment of the transfer of technologies from the health systems towards the outside,

will continue working with new in situ visits and with the performing the third interregional

workshop in the City of Almere from 29 to 31 of May.

SECOND INTERREGIONAL
WORKSHOP OUTSIDE-IN

INNOVATION

Milan, 6-8 March 2017

The 6th of March, started the Second Interregional Workshop which took place in

Milan. Upon arrival in Milan the TITTAN Team was welcomed.  The Second Workshop

was  focused  on  outside-in  technological  innovation:  facilitating  the  transfer  of

existing knowledge and technological developments in the private sector  towards

health  systems.  Particular  emphasis  was  put  on  promoting  methodologies  of

Innovative Public Procurement.  

After the Workshop, the Action Group 2 will be established. Action Group 2 will be

in charge of coordinating the In-Situ visits and exchange of experiences related to

Thematic Area 2, as well as performing the Action 2 Report.

Coordinated by: FRRB & ACIS

NEXT STEPS

During the third semester, TITTAN Team will be able to carry out one-to-one In-

Situ Visits between partners, in order to gain a deeper understanding of the good 

practiceschosen by each region. 

The Third Interrgional Woprkshop, focused on Thematic Area 2, Inside-Out 

Innovation, will take place during the 29 th, 30th and 31th in City of Almere, 

Netherlands.
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